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Hello,

It was quite illuminating to attend the hearing.
As a block leader, I would like to request a hearing with the Scofield block, which is affected
by this project.  We had vigorous activity related to Scofield MFU. We had no activity at all
for this and let us discuss this before approving.

Mayor, since architectural committee did not wait to hear our feedback, hope that you will be
able to discuss it with us before approval.

Vivek

Vivek Sagdeo
block leader
20821 Scofield
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